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Dear parents, 
 
Hello from the University of Washington! Here at the Institute for Learning & Brain Sciences  
(I-LABS) we study early learning with children from 0 to 17 years old. We are making a list of 
families who are interested in volunteering for studies. We call that list the I-LABS Registry. 
 
We would like to invite you to join the I-LABS Registry. 
 
When you join the registry, you will be periodically contacted with information about upcoming 
studies. You can then decide if the study interests you and your child. Participation in any one of 
our projects is entirely voluntary. 
 
A study typically is a visit that lasts an hour (or less) during which your child plays games. If you 
are interested in getting information about upcoming research projects, you may join the I-LABS 
Registry by filling out the I-LABS Participant Information Form and returning it to us at the 
following address:  
 
Attention: Dawn Hathaway 
I-LABS Registry 
Box 357988 
University of Washington 
Seattle, WA 98195-7988.  
 
You may also join the I-LABS Registry online: http://ilabs.uw.edu/JoinOnline 
 
For more information about the I-LABS Registry, please contact Dawn Hathaway at the Institute 
for Learning & Brain Sciences (206-685-2045 or ilabsreg@uw.edu).  
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

 
Andrew N. Meltzoff, Ph.D. 
Co-director and Professor of Developmental Psychology 
Institute for Learning & Brain Sciences (I-LABS) 
University of Washington 
Seattle, WA 98195 
Telephone:  (206) 685-2045 
Fax:  (206) 221-6475 



UNIVERSITY OF WASHINGTON
Information Sheet for I-LABS Registry

Do you ever wonder what your child feels, learns, or understands? We study these topics at the 
UW Institute for Learning and Brain Sciences (I-LABS).

We are looking for families with children (0 to 17 years old). Parents can sign up for the I-LABS 
Registry if they are interested. The I-LABS Registry is a confidential contact list that includes 
names and birthdays. Joining the I-LABS Registry is voluntary.

If you sign up, you are agreeing to let us contact you about future I-LABS studies. I-LABS 
researchers will contact you when your child is near an age for a study. We will tell you about 
our studies and see if you and your child are interested. We will also save information about 
your child’s health and development if you provide it. We use your children’s information to 
match them to studies. We will contact your family while your children are under 18 years old. 
Sometimes we may contact you about trying out studies, thanking you for helping, and asking if 
you want to refer a friend. At any time you can take your information out of the I-LABS Registry. 

We securely store your information for future research studies. The data will be shared with staff 
who will contact you about child development studies. We follow UW rules for record storage. 
There is a risk that your information could be disclosed by a breach. 

Government or university staff sometimes review studies such as this one to make sure they are 
being done safely and legally. If a review of this study takes place, your records may be 
examined. The reviewers will protect your privacy. The study records will not be used to put you 
at legal risk of harm. 

This work is funded by the Ready Mind Project. 

If you have questions, you can contact Dawn Hathaway at (206) 685-2045 or ilabsreg@uw.edu. 
If you have questions about your rights as a research subject, you may contact the UW Human 
Subjects Division at (206) 543-0098 or hsdinfo@uw.edu. You can learn more about the I-LABS 
Registry at http://ilabs.uw.edu/JoinOnline

Thanks for your interest in child development and science from all of us at I-LABS!

Please save a copy of this information sheet for your records.

 

     Approved 
     3/5/2021
     UW IRB



  

I-LABS Registry Participant Info Form, v1.21 (1/15/21) for download & mail 

ID#________ 
 

I-LABS REGSITRY PARTICIPANT INFO FORM 
 

Parent statement: 
Yes, you have permission to contact us about future studies from University of Washington 
Institute for Learning & Brain Sciences (I-LABS). 
 
 
Parent Name(s) __________________________________________________________ 
Street Address ___________________________________________________________ 

City ___________________ State __________________ Zip ______________________  
H: (       ) _____ - ________ W: (       ) _____ - ________ Cell: (       ) _____ - _________ 

Email: ________________________________________ 
 
Please provide your child (or children’s) names, gender, and birthday: 
 
Child’s 
Name Gender  Birthday  

______________ _____  ________ 
 
______________ _____  ________ 
 
______________ _____  ________ 
 
How did you find out about the I-LABS Registry? ______________________ 
 
 
To join the registry, please save a copy of the Information Sheet for your records and 
return this I-LABS Registry Participant Info Form to us at: 
 

Attention: Dawn Hathaway 
I-LABS Registry 
Box 357988 
University of Washington 
Seattle WA 98195-7988 

 
Or you can join online at  
 
 http://ilabs.uw.edu/JoinOnline 

 
If you have any questions, contact us at 206-685-2045 or ilabsreg@uw.edu 
 
Please note that we cannot ensure the confidentiality of email. 
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